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A Note from the Director, Cynthia Farmer 
 

Dear museum family,   
 

What an exciting, fun, educational, and fast spring and summer season we have 
experienced here at Historic Crab Orchard Museum!  We have moved from our 
Living History Encampment, to our Little Pioneers Camp, to monthly ornament 
classes, to hat parties, to our Independence Day Celebration, to the 20th(!) Annual 
Fiddlers’ Convention, and to our Pioneer Apprentice Camp seemingly overnight!   

Our variety of events and programs has covered a wide range of interests across many generations.  
As exhausting as it became at times, I happily admit it was well worth the effort.  It means our 
museum site continues to be a place where families, friends, musicians, artisans, demonstrators, 
historians, and especially children can come together to share, to learn, and to love our heritage.    

We have a dedicated staff who bring their best each and every day.  This staff, partnered with our 
knowledgeable and faithful volunteer base, continues to provide a unique and wonderful Pioneer 
experience to so many.  Also, we are fortunate to have our members, along with many other donors, 
sponsors, and supporters helping us safeguard our mission.  All of us working together is what 
makes the museum a success.  It can never be said enough, so please allow me again to say  
“thank you”, museum volunteers, members, sponsors, supporters, and staff, you really do make 
THE difference.   

Now, as hard as it is for me to believe, it’s time to turn the calendar and move into our fall season!   
With a sense of excitement (and maybe just a little dread), we are busy preparing for our 10th annual 
Crab Orchard Corn Maze and Pisgah Pumpkin Patch.  This event is an awful lot of activity packed 
into 6 weeks.  However, it provides us a perfect opportunity to share our museum story with a great 
many visitors.  So onward and upward we go!  Making memories with old and new friends alike.   

Did you know that Historic Crab Orchard Museum is 100% owned by its membership?   
Museum members are the most crucial element of our existence.  Without the dedicated individuals who 

champion and sustain the museum and its programs, we would not be able to serve our region as  
a center for history and learning (and fun!) for all.   

Becoming a member shows the community that you care about the museum and its mission to preserve the 
past for the future.  As an added bonus, members receive exclusive discounts for museum programs and in 

the Gift Shop.  Museum membership also makes a wonderful gift.  Share your love of history with your 
friends and family!  

Joining online is easy.  Just visit www.craborchardmuseum.com to get started.  You can even set up 
a recurring payment so you’ll never have to worry about remembering to renew.  Join today! 
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Living History in the Pioneer Park 
October 6 - 8, 2023 

 

 

 

 

 
Don’t just observe history - become part of it!   

Our Frontier Living History Encampment invites visitors  
to immerse themselves in pioneer life at the museum.   

Costumed interpreters and demonstrators share  
the joys, hardships, skills, and thrills of life on the 

Appalachian frontier during the early 1800s. 

Whether you’re a history buff, a family looking for 
adventure, or simply curious minds seeking a unique 

experience, Living History in the Pioneer Park promises  
an authentic and enriching event for all! 

The encampment will be open to visitors on Friday & 
Saturday, 9 am - 5pm, and Sunday, 1 pm - 5 pm. 
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The Legacy Society 
 

Established in 2020 as a reflection of the need to support Historic Crab Orchard Museum & Pioneer Park  
as it was impacted by the Covid-19 pandemic, the Legacy Society recognizes individuals who value the 

museum’s mission to serve as a bridge across past and future generations, connecting us to our roots and 
reminding us who we are.  Through a one-time gift of $5,000, either in their own name or as a gift in honor 

of a loved one, Legacy Society members honor the pioneering spirit the museum seeks to remember and 
share with all who enter our site.  Additionally, the creation of the society replaces the Lifetime option for 

museum membership, and all Lifetime Members are now members of the Legacy Society.   
 

The museum staff and Board of Directors thank you, our most devoted and determined supporters, 
for remembering the museum and its mission to preserve the past for the future, and for taking on 

the challenges we face with the boldness and bravery consistent with our Appalachian heritage. 

For information about becoming a Legacy Society member, please contact Cynthia Farmer by phone at 276-988-6755,  
or via email at cfarmer@craborchardmuseum.com. 

Mary  Gillespie Adams 
A gift from her children, grandchildren, & great-grandchildren 

 

Grace Barnes 

Mike and Donna Bell 
Anne Bishop 

A gift from her son, Charles W. Bishop 
 

Joe and Gizele Bowen 

Nancy Brooks 

Frances Carlson 

Ronnie and Kelli Cruey 

Rod Cury 

Rick Fisher 

Gordon and Copey Hanes 

Billy and Lee Hunter 

Gene and Martha Hurst 
Dr. Charles King 

In memory of his wife, Mary L. King 
 

Mary W. Lawson 

Thad and Eleanor Lewis 

Bob and Anita McGraw 

Joe and Cindy Nicholson 

David and Nancy Peery Olson 
Catherine C. Payne 

On behalf of the Stelio & Betty Tracy Corte Charitable Foundation 
 

William A. Royall, Jr. 

Lynda Stuart 

Herman Watts 

Mary Sue Whitt 
Sandra Whitt 

In memory of Rev. Dr. Kathy Spitzer 
 

Charlotte G. Whitted 
Dr. Tommy Wright 

Held in perpetuity by the Office of the President, 
Southwest Virginia Community College 
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Rod Moore, Chairman 
Nancy Brooks, Vice Chairman 

Aaron Gillespie, Treasurer 
Susan Reeves, Secretary 
 

Lucie D’Amato 
Annabelle Galumbeck 
Jerry McReynolds 
David Mullins 
Catherine C. Payne 
Peggy Foster Peery 
Lonnie Quesenberry 
Peggy Riley 
Travis Roberts 
Kim Santolla 
Bond Strong 
Joe Bowen, Counsel to the Board 

B o a r d  o f  

D i r e c t o rs  

Cynthia Farmer 
Executive Director 
 

Cindy Ringstaff 
Administrative Coordinator 
 

Laura Mallory 
Education Director 
 

Elisabeth Hemsworth 
Curator 

M u s e u m   

S ta f f  

Part Time Staff 
 

Brittany Davis, Ron Ireson,  
Daniel Mallory, Joe Mallory, 

Amy Whitt, Jenny Woodward 

Mission Statement 

The Historic Crab Orchard Museum is an educational institution whose mission is to identify, collect, preserve, interpret, 

and promote the diverse Appalachian cultural heritage of Southwest Virginia and the surrounding region. 

 

 

 

The Pisgah Pathfinder 
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Newsletter of the 

Historic Crab Orchard Museum 

& Pioneer Park 

3663 Crab Orchard Road 

Tazewell, Virginia 24651 
 

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED 
 

(276) 988-6755 

info@craborchardmuseum.com 

www.craborchardmuseum.com 
 

MEMBER 

Virginia Association of Museums 

Greater Bluefield Chamber of Commerce 

Tazewell County Chamber of Commerce 

‘Round the Mountain: 

Southwest Virginia’s Artisan Network 


